
You’re Invited… cookies and conversation

with Northampton Neighbors on March 25th

2pm-3pm in the community room

Salvo House Newsletter
March 2020OFFICE HOURS:

Monday - Friday
9AM-12:00PM
12:30-3:30PM

Closed 12-12:30 for lunch

Resident Service Coordinator will be in
the office on Mondays and Wednesdays

NEW RENT DROP
BOX at the office!

Please use the drop box to
drop off rent, paperwork,
suggestions, and written
complaints, written work
orders, and concerns if

need be during hours that
the office is closed.

Your Friendly Staff

Jose Cruz, Property Manager

Donyael Parrish, Assistant

Danielle McColgan, Resident Services
Coordinator

Maintenance Team

Jorge Rodriguez

Mike Lamica

Tim Lynch, Porter

Contacting our Office:

Please call (413) 584-4030 and

enter option 3 to be connected

directly to property office and

option 0 for emergencies if the

office is closed.

2020 Census is coming!
Your Answers, Your Future

Join us March 11th

1:00pm in the community room to kick off the
census. Danielle is bringing in Susan from the

Census Bureau to give you important
information regarding the upcoming census

• What does the census do for you and your community?
• Do you have questions about confidentiality?
• Want to use our computers to fill it out?

Your RSC can help!
Light refreshments and chance to win a raffle prize

Did you

know…Quiet Hours are

between 10pm-7am

As stated in your lease, it is

your responsibility to refrain

from making or creating loud

noises which disturb your

neighbors. This includes

your guests.

For more information, please refer

to your lease. If you have questions

bring them to your property

manager.

Parking Stickers are
coming…. Are you ready?
• All vehicles must be registered

and insured.

See your property manager Jose
Cruz with any questions.


